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PROGRAM CHANGES 
 
 
 

CRDP AMENDMENT 
 
 
On Thursday, December 11, 2008, an Amendment to the CRDP Provider 
Agreement was mailed to all CRDP providers.  Accompanying this Amendment 
was an explanatory letter and a return envelope.  This Amendment changes the 
percentage used in the pricing algorithm from ninety percent to eighty-eight 
percent of the AWP.  The dispensing fee of $4.00 remains the same. This 
change is effective January 14, 2009.  
 
 
 
CRDP CARDHOLDERS WITH MEDICAL ASSISTANCE 
 
Effective January 1, 2009, claims for CRDP cardholders enrolled in Medical 
Assistance must be submitted to Medical Assistance for reimbursement prior to 
being submitted to CRDP.  Claims submitted to CRDP for cardholders enrolled in 
both CRDP and Medical Assistance will deny if the medication is reimbursable 
by Medical Assistance.  Providers with cardholders having a Part D plan, Medical 
Assistance, and CRDP should bill the primary plan first, Medical Assistance 
second and, if necessary, CRDP last.  
 
 

Questions should be directed to Provider Services at   
1-800-835-4080. 

 
  


